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Lah Qusen' s Perse nal File

Lahousen identified pumerous documents from his files and
explained whi~h ones wer8 most important to translate. He also
Gxecuted the rewritten a~ftd~vit submitted by Col. Hollers. He
further testified that he recal18d that an order had been. , .
issued to the effect. that q,erman soldiers who killed Russi en
prisoners of war by rGason.'of alleged Bolshevik ideology were
not tq be pro~ocuted, 8.nd s];e ci.fically recalled that a
lieutenant cOtonel who had killed 11,000 such prisoners of war
and received {3.' year's imprisonment as tho result of u court
mCl.r~ial therefor he.d 'Qeen"IDrdoned by Genernl Schmundt on the
ground that tgere should ~e no punishLIDnt for such killings.
LahouSen stated that he hed never seen tho actual order but
had discussed 'tt with'oth~r nan~d Gorman officers.
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Lah9use~'furthE;~ t(:s~ificd thet he had been present at 0.
conference in l 1940 whero ~erious questions relating to the
invasion of Be~gium end Holland had beon discussed including a
proposal '~~ ~fQvent the b~~sting of a bridge over th~ Maas
River Py qro~~ing up f9rty or fifty German volunteers .in Daheh
un~form~, \ f!e:~dent~fiGd~'~s being present at this conference,
among o~her~~ goer~ngJ Kc~t81, ~odl, Canaris, von Brauchitsch,
Hnldor, Jes~~op'nok; Stud0nt, Rc~chenau, and other corps end
divisi9n'qQ~~'Qet~. L~ouscn wi~l continue to discuss this
~~~eren~, fl'~~sIP~xt ~nterrog~t~on.
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